
 
 

Wingecarribee Shire Council Public Inquiry 

Amended Direction Regarding Submissions 

 
 
1. Counsel Assisting is to provide final written submissions by email to 

wingecarribee.publicinquiry@olg.nsw.gov.au by no later than 5.00 pm on 9 May 2022.  

2. Any suspended Councillor, any former councillor of the 2016 term, the 

Wingecarribee Shire Council, the Interim Administrator, or any other person that 

considers that they are directly affected by the Terms of Reference or the evidence 

given during the Public Hearings of the Inquiry and who wishes to make final written 

submissions, including any submissions that respond to the submissions made by 

Counsel Assisting, must provide that submission by email to 

wingecarribee.publicinquiry@olg.nsw.gov.au by no later than 5.00 pm on 23 May 

2022.  

3. Counsel Assisting is to provide any submissions in reply to the submissions 

received in accordance with direction 2 above by email to 

wingecarribee.publicinquiry@olg.nsw.gov.au by no later than 5.00 pm on 30 May 

2022.  

 

Any final written submissions provided in accordance with directions 1-3 above must 

include references to the evidence, by identifying the particular exhibit(s) and/or 

identifying the relevant page(s) of the transcript on which reliance is placed.  

If, in making a final written submission, any person wishes to place any documents 

before the Commissioner that are not already in evidence, copies of those documents 

must be attached to that person’s submission.  

 
9 May 2022 
 

Ross Glover 
Commissioner 


